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This not a viable solution to our homeless and low-income problems. 

 

It is another short term hand-out. 

 

We can't personally afford any more taxes. 

 

I am a home owner and with a LG family of 8. 

We as our community can't take on anymore tax burdens or failed tax burdens that 

achieve very little towards the taxes promised goals. 

 

Right now there are community action, DHS, SNAP, TANIF & OHP programs OUT 

THERE TO KEEP UTILITIES AND ROOFS OVER HEADS ACROSS THE 

COMMUNITY. 

 

The homeless and low-income family's need working solutions to this evergrowing 

economic problem not just another short sided program state tax. 

 

The projected state tax program your asking WILL trickle down to the low-income 

poverty level and create more financial burdens.  

 

NO STATE SALES TAX.  

 QUIT TRYING TO FIND QUICK SHORT TERM NON SOLUTIONS TO LONG TERM 

DIFFICULT PROBLEMS. 

 

WHAT WE NEED IS A STATE WIDE STABLE ECONOMY AND MORE JOBS TO 

RESOLVE LOW-INCOME AND HOMELESSNESS. 

 

THANK YOU.  ( KLAMATH FALLS ) 

 

 


